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April 8, 2019 
 
WSTA placed a demand to bargain with WUSD to address the results from the 
Federal Program Monitoring which showed that the high school students were not 
receiving the appropriate PE minutes in the fall term of 2018 as per Ed. Code.  
 
In order to fix the issue for the 2019-2020 school year, we agreed to the following; 

● Switch the Oct 18th PL Day to the first week of January. (Date TBD) 
● Remove the Oct 4th local holiday. End the school year Wed June 3rd. 

 
Things to consider: 

● Minimum days at the end of the year will shift to occur one day earlier. 
● If the PL Day is unable to be scheduled during the first week in January, it 

should not be placed into a five-day week. 
● If the district deviates from these agreements, WSTA must be consulted 

again before calendar adjustments are made. 
● The calendar committee will convene to make the calendar changes. 

 

 


